
 

 

PAKISTAN COUNCIL OF ARCHITECTS & 

TOWN PLANNERS (PCATP) 

 Green & Affordable Housing Design Competition  
 

 CALL FOR ENTRIES  

Punjab Affordable Housing Program 
 

The Pakistan Council of Architects and Town Planners (PCATP) have 
been commissioned by the Punjab Affordable Housing Program (PAHP), 
Government of the Punjab to conduct a Green and Affordable Housing 
Design Competition open to all PCATP registered Architecture/Town 
Planning Firms. International firms may participate in joint venture with 
national firm registered with PCATP.  

The Design Competition, 2024 will be held according to the brief and 
conditions available at the following websites: 

https://pahp.gop.pk/ and https://pcatp.org.pk/. 

Jury: 
1. Advisor: Chairman PCATP Ar. Arif Changezi 
2. Nominees (Architect/Planner) of The World Bank  
3. Architect Naeem Pasha 
4. Architect/Planner Dr Noman Ahmed 
5. Chief Executive Officer, The Urban Unit 
6. Director General, PHATA 
7. Program Director, PAHP 

Participating teams must complete the Declaration Forms and Proforma 
(also available on the websites) and submit these by email not later than 
August 9, 2024, to:  

Acting Registrar Ar. Muhammad Irfan Tariq 
Office Nos. 7-12, Usman Center, D-12 Markaz, Islamabad. 

Ph. 051-6155552-4, Email: registrar@pcatp.org.pk 
 

The PAHP is supporting the Government of the Punjab in strengthening its housing 

institutions and systems, and enhancing the quality and quantity of affordable housing 

supply. The program is funded by the World Bank and being co-implemented by the 

Urban Unit, Punjab Housing & Town Planning Agency (PHATA) through the Program 

Management and Implementation Unit (PMIU). The details of program are available on 

https://pahp.gop.pk/. 
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